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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 
 

Drybar Heated Clothes Racks 

17 August 2010  (updated January 2011)                          ACTION - New Zealand recall.      

Problem Due to a manufacturing fault the electrical insulation of the 
clothes rack may fail, leading to a risk of fire.  
 

 

Details Drybars heated clothes rack, batch numbers 912, 917, 921 and 
932. The batch number can be located on the back of the 
control box. Sold at The Heated Clothes Rack Company, Mitre 
10, Bunnings, Designer Direct stores and selected home shows.  
 

 

What to do The Heated Clothes Rack Company has gone into liquidation 
and can no longer provide refunds, repairs or replacements.  
 
To register a claim against the company, please contact the 
liquidator Rod McKenzie, PO Box 12165, Palmerston North 
4444. 
 
Note, a prohibition notice has been issued so this product can 
no longer be sold, offered for sale, or used. 
 
It is suggested that if you have one of these units that you cut 
the power cord from the Drybars unit so that it can be used as a 
non-heated clothes rack only.  

 

More 
Information 

Refer to the links below: 
Recall notice  note refund information on this notice is no longer relevant 

Energy Safety Service article 

Prohibition Notice 

 

New Zealand Fire Service 
Fire Research & Investigation Unit 

http://www.consumeraffairs.govt.nz/pdf-library/product-recall-notices/Paper-Recall-Notice-7636086AA.PDF/at_download/file
http://www.energysafety.govt.nz/templates/Page____44586.aspx
http://energysafety.govt.nz/upload/75107/Drybars%20prohibition%20-%202.pdf

